
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

April 28, 2021 
 
The Honorable Rosa DeLauro, Chair  The Honorable Kay Granger, Ranking Member 
House Appropriations Committee  House Appropriations Committee 
Rayburn House Office Building  Rayburn House Office Building 
Washington, DC 20515   Washington, DC 20515 
 
Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger: 

 
I am requesting funding for an Institute for Restorative Justice and Practices in fiscal year 

2022. 
 

The entity to receive funding for this project is Bowie State University, located at 14000 
Jericho Park Road, Bowie, MD 20715. 
 

The funding would be used for the Institute that will focus on restorative justice and 
practices and will train staff, faculty, and community members. 
 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 
With warmest regards, I am 

 
Sincerely yours, 
 

 
 

STENY H. HOYER 
HOUSE MAJORITY LEADER 


